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In May, Road Crews continued working on site 
preparation for a new salt bin in addition to routine 
summer jobs. The construction of the salt bin 
requires the demolition of the existing bin, which 
was completed in April, and raising the concrete pad 
to 12 to 15 feet to accommodate a new bin, doubling 
the capacity of salt storage. The Road Maintenance 
Department rented a bulldozer, excavator, and roller 
to complete the project. Despite rain delays, crews 
hauled dirt from constructing the new Police Station, 
Maintenance Garage, and Station 24 construction site. 
Crews will continue raising the pad in June until it 
reaches the proper level.

Jurgensen won the paving contract for Warren County this year and began working in Clearcreek Township. 
After milling, they discovered several areas needing attention, including one on Crown Point Drive and three on 
Country Brook Court. Road Crews used 24 tons of rock costing $384 and 47 tons of asphalt costing $4,700, for a 
total of $5,084 to complete repairs. 

We paved the following roads in May:
1.	 Bunnell Hill Road (State Route 73 to Lytle Five Points Road)
2.	 Crown Point Drive (Bunnell Hill Road to Glenridge Boulevard)
3.	 Country Brook Court (from the bridge to Grand Wood Court)
4.	 Beal Road (Weidner Road to Frankin Township line Road)

As part of ongoing efforts to enhance operations, we 
welcomed a new service truck to our fleet during the 
last week of May. This versatile addition will serve as 
a general service truck and backup snowplow truck, 
bolstering our existing fleet of nine snowplow trucks 
and one backup snowplow truck. This acquisition 
underscores our commitment to maintaining a robust 
and efficient fleet that meets our department’s needs. 
Blue has always been our color, but that was 
not an option for Dodge this year.
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